Christopher Rees-Gay

Subject:

FW: [EXTERNAL] Fwd:

FilingDate:

18/11/2020 06:35:00

From

Date: 17 November 2020 at 15:57:44 GMT

To:

Subject: RE:

Good Afternoon

I have been asked by to provide feedback on the Mint Festival being held in the Selby District in both 2018 and 2019.

In both years, the Mint Festival was held at Church Fenton Airfield, which already had a premises licence in place for up to 20,000 people. As part of the licence conditions planned events had to be brought to the attention of the Safety Advisory Group (SAG) and only when the SAG members were satisfied with the event management plan would the Licensing Authority sign off the event in writing for the event to go ahead.

The Event organisers worked well with all of the SAG members, this involved a number of site visits and meetings over a number of months. Information was shared regularly and when information was requested a quick response was usually given and any issues found in the plan were rectified/implemented.

Officers from Licensing, Police Licensing and Environmental Health attended the events. From a Selby Council Licensing perspective we found that the event was well run and managed well. We were satisfied that the event organisers had done everything asked of them.

0

Kind Regards,

Licensing Manager

t: 01757 705101

e:

w: www.selby.gov.uk

Follow us on twitter @SelbyDC Like us on Facebook

Selby District Council

Civic Centre Doncaster Road Selby YO8 9FT

Selby District Council is working with Craven, Harrogate,
Richmondshire, Ryedale and Scarborough on a proposal for local government
reorganisation – which will keep your services local.
We need your support –
please go www.get-change-right.com/consultations to hav

The information in this e-mail, and any attachments, is confidential and may be subject to legal professional privilege. It is intended solely for the attention and use of the named addressee(s). Its contents do not necessarily represent the views or opinions of Selby District Council. If you are not the intended recipient please notify the sender immediately. Unless you are the intended recipient, or his/her representative, you are not authorised to, and must not, read, copy, distribute, use or retain this message or any part of it.

----Original Message----From: Sent: 15 November 2020 09:50 To: Cc: Subject: Re: Thanks Really appreciated Looking forward to your email Thanks Sent from my iPhone On 12 Nov 2020, at 10:40, wrote: Good morning Hope you are well. we look forward to receiving Following on from your conversation with correspondence from you, I have copied in s new email address also.